
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The Bishop Wordsworth's and South Wilts Grammar Schools' Choral Concert takes place tomorrow evening 
at 7.30pm in the Cathedral. Tickets cost £12 and £6 (students) and are still available from the BWS Finance 
Department (01722 333851) or will be available on the door. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to the Cathedral tomorrow evening. 
 
Kind regards 
 
C Fay 
Director of Music 

 


